
 
 

                                                  

 

 
       2024 Board of Directors Nominee Bio 

 

Name Vickie Zenker 

 

Tell us a little bit about yourself and your philosophy. 

With almost 23 years of marriage, three beautiful daughters, two sons-in-law, and four amazing 
grandchildren, my family holds a special place in my life. My grandchildren, in particular, are my 
greatest joy and serve as my favorite hobby. In terms of my professional journey, I entered the 
Real Estate Industry in 2014 after spending many years in the Mortgage Industry. Throughout 
my career, my mission has been to assist others in achieving success, dedicating over 1,000 
hours to coaching individuals on their paths to prosperity. I firmly believe that active 
involvement is key to fostering the growth and prosperity of the Real Estate Industry. Serving 
others is an incredible honor, and when we collaborate as a collective force on behalf of all 
agents, we ensure the industry remains relevant and allows real estate professionals to take 
pride in their careers as business owners. 
 

Please list your involvement in NAR, OAR, OKCMAR and MLSOK: 

RPAC $99 contributor 

2023- Serving on committees for Membership and Government Affairs Homeless Initiative.  
Also Chair of sub task committee for Marketing under the umbrella of Homeless Initiative. 

2022- Served last year on the Education Committee 

Moved from California where I served on the Education and Events Committees.  I chaired the 
Events Committee.  Prior to Real Estate I was named Affiliate of the Year in 2014 and came into 
Real Estate 2014. 

I also served for 3 Years as Treasurer for the Women’s Council of Realtors. 



 

 

 

What sparked your interest in serving on the OKCMAR Board of Directors? 

Serving on the board of directors for the real estate industry would allow me to be a voice for the 
community while preserving the mission of real estate agents in facilitating the dream of home ownership. 
I also believe protecting our industry while also growing is a collaborative effort that is local to 
the overall communities in which we serve.  During my time so far on the Government Affairs, 
Homeless Initiative, I have also been able to go to City events, City of Council and more.  I believe The 
Board of Directors can promote responsibility, change, and keep the industry focused on sustainable 
growth. I have been involved in some capacity or another helping agents grow their business and treat it 
like a business while building relationships.  Relationships matter with the entire membership base, and I 
believe I could fill those shoes.  I would be humbled and honored to assist and serve others.  Sharing the 
tools, I have learned in leadership and collaborating with others is part of my mission.  


